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The MemoryLab was successfully launched in November 2024. At our introduction and 

brainstorming session, we welcomed a group of active and curious colleagues and 

students from the College of Arts and Humanities, the College of Medical, Veterinary and 

Life Sciences, the College of Social Sciences, and beyond. 

 

To kickstart the launch, we as co-directors—Craig, Maria, and Yulia— introduced 

the objectives of the Lab, our own research, and some planned activities. After that, we 

had the privilege to listen to two PGR students who presented their research on memory. 

They were Laura Paton, currently doing a PhD in Scottish Literature, and Mircea Van Der 

Plas, a Research Associate in the Centre for Cognitive Neuroimaging.  

 

The second part of the launch was interactive. We invited participants to discuss the 

direction of the Lab and how it can support interdisciplinary collaborations on the topic of 

memory. As co-directors, we want the Lab to benefit all interested parties and were thus 

excited to get participants’ ideas on how to shape the direction of the Lab. We used 

Mentimeter to capture their views and ideas. 

 

We first asked the participants to reflect on the topic of What does memory mean to you?  

 

We then asked the participants What do you think the MemoryLab should aim for to support 
your work? 



 

 

 

Afterwards, we asked the participants Which of the following activities do you support? 



 

Finally, we asked our participant what activities they would recommend for the Lab. 

 

 

 



Networking 

After the formal part of the launch, the participants stayed to celebrate the launch and to make 
new connections and to reconnect with old friends over drinks and a selection of cheeses. We 
thank everyone who joined us and contributed to shaping the MemoryLab—We are developing 
events based on the suggestions we received from you! 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone again and meeting new friends in our future events!   

 


